

Port Norfolk League Meeting
February 7, 2019

Meeting was called to order at 7:06

Ned McCabe of Ida Barbar received a check for $500 from the Civic League for the Capital Campaign.

Nancy Perry of Portsmouth Museums spoke to us about the 5 museums in Portsmouth and the changes to the Children’s Museum.

Officer James Bull (757) 755-4278 spoke to us of the larcenies in the neighborhood of license plates

Isabella won our baking contest with her yummy brownies

Madlyn says the neighborhood looks good.

John reported that there are 70 dead cars in the neighborhood. He also spoke about getting a permit if you have any work done on your home.  He also said that if you are not getting your Porch Talk to let him know.

53 members

Welcoming is getting going.  Let them know if new people move in.

There are 5 homes for the home tour.

Minutes were read and approved.
 
Treasurers reported $8,263.82, League $4,226.71, Parks $4,037.10

The wind blew the bell at Reflection Walk down.  If you see a bell for sell or donation let the board know. We may start a fundraising page to raise money to replace the bell

Porch Crawl will be in April – date to be determined.
Yard Sale – June 8th
Brick Dedication – June 23.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Adjourned 8:26





